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From The President 
By Rob Waters 

I would like to start off by welcoming many new 
executive members to our association this year. I 
am really looking forward to the upcoming year. 
We are committed to expanding all of the great 
efforts from the previous executive as well as 
implement new initiatives for this year to 
continue to improve our association.  

Some of the key objectives that we are working 
towards for this season are: 

1. Ensure that all registered players in our 
association are receiving value at the level 
they are playing  

2. Improve our player/goalie & coaching 
development 

3. Complete the jersey purchase initiative 

4. Improve communication between the 
association, coaches and players/parents. 

As ice costs continue to rise, our registration 
rates have increased 5% this season.  In order for 
our association to keep our costs low, we require 
strong participation from all families in our 
fundraising initiatives.  Our first fundraiser is 
our Golf Tournament Saturday Sept 7 at noon.  
We do not have any ice time booked on this 
Saturday and anticipate a great turnout.   

Our player development initiatives this year will 
include weekly goalie clinics, as well as team 
development initiatives for representative teams.  
These initiatives will be tied into improving 

coaching development as our coaches will be 
participating with these sessions. 

We will be rolling out the second phase of our 
new look.  Garry Mayberry is working with the 
supplier to order our Blue (away) jerseys to 
complete this initiative. Pat Leonard has agreed 
to work with Garry as an assistant to help 
coordinate this season. 

Continued on page 2 
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From the President – continued from page 1 

Finally, Leanne Rollins has worked very hard to 
launch an exciting new website for our 
association. This website has many great 
features that will help with the overall 
communication for parents and teams with 
expanded capabilities.   

In closing, I believe that Woolwich Minor 
Hockey is one of the best minor hockey 
associations in Ontario.  Throughout the years, 
we have been fortunate to have dedicated 
executive members, and excellent coaching with 
dedicated trainers and managers - this is what 
sets our association apart.  I would like to 
remind everyone that our executive, coaches and 
coaching staffs are all volunteers that dedicate 
countless hours of their personal time.  If at any 
point you have a concern with a team or the 
association please be respectful and recognize 
that these people are working towards a common 
goal to make this association great.  I would 
recommend that if you have concerns, please get 
involved, volunteer and be part of the solution. 

Player Development News 
By Fred Hale 

WMHA is looking forward to a very exciting 
season this year from a player/coach 
development perspective.   

We are implementing major initiatives next 
season with both our representative teams and 
local league teams.  This season we will be 
implementing representative team development 
sessions (8), providing power skating instruction 
from September to the beginning of playoffs.  
For goaltenders, we will be hosting weekly 
clinics (8) led by Angles goaltender school. 
Representative coaches will be participating 
with these sessions in an effort to also improve 
their coaching development. Details on the 
representative development sessions will be 
shared in your parents meeting with your 
coaches. 

 

For our local league players we will be offering power 
skating/skills sessions as well as goaltending clinics.  
These will be offered every Saturday morning (as long 
as demand continues). The goaltending clinics will be 
led by Steve Sumka of Angles goaltending school and 
the powerskating/skills will be led by Woolwich 
Hockey Academy. Sign up for the local league 
development programs will be available on our new 
website within the next few weeks. 
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From the Equipment Room 
By Garry Mayberry 

The launch of our new jersey’s last season was a 
success and we are happy to be able to move on 
to the next phase this season. We encountered a 
few issues with the first order but I believe we 
have those corrected for this order. The plan for 
this phase is to replace 16 sets of away jerseys 
for the start of this season. We have toned down 
the font on the names, sponsors and the numbers 
for this set which will make it easier to read. 

 

For anyone that still has equipment or jerseys 
that did not get returned to the equipment room, 
please contact me and make arrangements to get 
it back as soon as you can. We are trying to get 
things ready for the upcoming season and need a 
few of the items returned. 

Due to the Bauer program for our spirit wear last 
season, we have received 3 new sets of goalie 
equipment for the novice or pre-novice goalies. 

Woolwich Minor Hockey will once again do our 
best to provide equipment for our young goalies 
from Mini to Major Bantam. Equipment 
provided includes leg pads, chest protector, 
trapper, blocker and throat guard. Goalies must 
provide their own CSA approved helmet. 

To set up a time to meet at the arena for fitting, 
contact me at gmayberry@rogers.com or 519-
589-6622. 

New WMHA Website Launched 
By Leanne Rollins 

Be sure to visit www.woolwichminorhockey.ca 
this week to take a look at our new website.  We 
have moved to a site structure that offers some 
great features:  

• Synchronized scheduling with other Tri-
county teams. 

• Every team has their own set of team 
pages on the website, and you can 
subscribe to a particular team to receive 
automated emails when the team schedule 
changes, or when the manager or coach 
posts information on the page.  

• Each team manager can control the 
content on their team page, keeping 
parents and players informed and up to 
date.  

Take some time to look around the site and 
check things out. We will continue to make 
updates in the coming weeks, and the game 
schedules will continue to change as our 
Scheduler works out the game times with other 
centres.  

Before the hockey season begins, we will post 
additional tips and information to help team 
managers, coaches, and parents use the site more 
effectively. We will also provide information to 
coaches and managers at the coach and manager 
meeting that will be held at the start of the 
season.  

Complete the poll on the home page to provide 
us with some general feedback. Or, if you have 
specific questions or concerns, please email the 
webmaster: 
webmaster@woolwichminorhockey.ca 
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10th Annual Woolwich Golf 
Tournament 
Mark your calendars for Saturday, September 
7th. Tee off is at noon at Conestogo Golf Club, 
and you can register today for $130 per player or 
$520 for a foursome. All proceeds will go 
directly to WMHA and the new jersey 
campaign. 

This year, there will no hockey scheduled on the 
afternoon of the 7th for any division to ensure 
everyone is free to attend the Golf Tournament. 
The event will run rain or shine.  

The event includes: 

• Steak dinner (served at 5:30 pm) 
• Two Longest Drive Competitions 
• Two hole-in-one competitions 
• Putting Contest 
• Silent Auction 

Registration begins at 10:45, with a shotgun start 
at 11:45. Dinner will be served at 5:00, and the 
day will wrap up by 6:30 pm.

If you have any questions, please contact Tim 
Waters at 519-496-7691 or by email 
tim.waters@pib.com. See the WMHA website 
for the registration form. Registration closes 
September 1st.  

Team Sponsors Needed 
By Chris Williams 

Do you know of a company, or are the owner of a 
business, who is interested in sponsoring a 
WMHA team? Summer will soon be over and we 
need to get jersey orders placed in time for the 
season.  

Please read the sponsorship information located on 
the Sponsorship tab of the WMHA website. We’ve 
made some changes to the programs for the 
upcoming year that we are sure will offer the best 
possible value for our sponsors. 

 

 

 

To learn about teams who need sponsors for the 
upcoming season, please Contact Chris Williams, 
WMHA’s Sponsorship Director.  

Email: sponsorship@woolwichminorhockey.ca  

Phone: 519-669-1737  
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Local League 2013-2014 
By Rob Moyer 

The summer is flying by and we are fast 
approaching another hockey season. I for one can’t 
believe where the time goes! But I know where the 
time will go once the 2013/2014 season starts. My 
family, like many others will be spending the 
majority of our time at the arenas across Ontario. 
We enjoy watching our children play this great 
sport and seeing how they grow and develop over 
the course of a year! 

Our kids grow and develop because we have a 
strong LL program that encourages teamwork, 
integrity and good old fashioned hard work!  
Those skills and traits that we teach our children 
shows in the Tournaments and Championships we 
participate in as an association and in avenues of 
life outside of hockey. This of course would not 
happen if we did not have the volunteers we do to 
make sure our kids learn the right skills to not only 
succeed on the ice but off it as well. Please keep 
this in mind because we are always looking for 
volunteers that enjoy helping our kids learn the 
skills needed to succeed and ensure we continue to 
have a strong LL program in Woolwich! 

The startup dates for House and Local League are 
listed on page 12. 

Enjoy the rest of the summer and see you at the 
rink in the fall!  

2014 Woolwich Cup Challenge 
By Jasmine Roth 

After a very successful first year, we renamed the 
Woolwich Novice Cup Challenge because we are 
expanding the tournament. Following last year’s 
success, we decided to broaden the tournament to 
include both Novice and Atom local league teams. 
Accordingly, we renamed the tournament 
“Woolwich Cup Challenge”, and plans are 
underway to make it bigger and better.   

As always, we need volunteers, sponsors, and 
advertisers to make this tournament a success. 
Please contact Jasmine Roth: 519-998-4420 or 
jasmineroth@rogers.com if you can help in any 
way.   

Calling All Timekeepers and Doorkeepers!!  
Would you like to earn some extra spending money this upcoming hockey season?! If yes we have the 
perfect opportunity for you! Come watch our Wildcat players play hockey and be right in the action, all 
while keeping score of the game and making some money!  

If you are 12 or over and interested in timekeeping please provide us with an email address. We will 
make up a schedule for timekeepers each month and email it out. 

*There will be a meeting September 9th at 6:00pm – Time Keeper Box – Snyder Arena 

Make sure to watch for monthly times to collect your cheque and your schedule, which will be posted on 
the WMHA website. 
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38th Woolwich Wildcat Weekend 
By Tracey Williams and Leanne Rollins   

Please join us the weekend of November 8, 9 and 
10th, 2013 for the 38th Annual Woolwich Wildcat 
Weekend! Once again, we will be welcoming 
teams from all over Southern Ontario at the 
Peewee and Bantam age levels.  

Based on the success of our Local League 
divisions last year, we will be including a Peewee 
and Bantam LL division, along with our 
Representative divisions, for a total of 8 separate 
divisions  

Look for our Silent Auction and Raffle tables, 
food booth, Popsicle Raffle and many other 
exciting events throughout the weekend.  

ATTENTION ALL VOLUNTEERS: We are 
anticipating a record number of teams to register 
this year so as always, we are looking for 
Volunteers to help us run the events at the 
Tournament. Please contact Leanne or Tracey if 
you are interested in assisting on the weekend.  

 

 

 

 

 

We are more than happy to sign off on volunteer 
sheets for highschool students so if you know a 
student who needs hours, sign them up for a shift 
or 2 at the Tournament.  

Visit the WMHA website for updates on the 
Tournament. We will be sending our email blasts 
in the weeks leading up to the big Weekend. You 
can also follow us on Twitter under 
@WildcatWknd2013 for updates.  

We are looking forward to another great weekend 
of hockey at the Woolwich Wildcat Weekend!! 
Please contact either one of use for more 
information.  

Leanne Rollins – leannerollins@rogers.com 

Tracey Williams – williams0528@foxmail.ca

 

ATTENTION ALL WOOLWICH PEEWEE AND BANTAM TEAMS  
We will be contacting the Woolwich Teams, via their Managers, to request volunteer hours from 
Woolwich parents. As so many of you know, it takes a “village” to facilitate the Tournament – with 
approximate 80 games of hockey being played on 3 separate ice pads over 3 days, any and all help is 
appreciated! Our Woolwich Teams enter the Tournament at half the price of external teams and in 
exchange for this reduced entry fee, the expectation is that Woolwich parents help out at the Tournament. 
We attempt to schedule the Teams volunteer hours around your child’s game so you can sign up for a 
shift before or after your team’s games. We try to make it as easy as possible to help out and its fun and 
rewarding to be part of the Weekend. Our Tournament has a reputation of being one of the most 
organized and well run Tournament in the OMHA – and that’s because of our volunteers! Become part of 
the tradition in 2013! 
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Coaches’ Corner  
By Matt Roemer, V.P. Coaching 

There is a great line up of coaches this year.  A big 
thank you in advance to all coaches for 
volunteering your time and efforts toward making 
this a great season for the players.  

Team Coaches 
Tyke Select  Jeff Weber 
Major Novice  Todd Hutton 
Minor Atom  Lance Brezynskie 
Major Atom AA Matt Roemer 
Minor PeeWee  Zack Barriage 
Major PeeWee AA Jamie Hislop 
Minor Bantam   Mitch Metzger 
Major Bantam  Jeff MacGregor 
Minor Midget Todd Townsend 
Major Midget  Rick Moser 
Juvenile Brian Kron 

*AE Coaches will be disclosed prior to AE 
tryouts.  Please forward AE coaching applications 
to matthew.roemer@f55f.com 

The following MANDATORY credentials are 
required for the coaching staff for the 2013-2014 
Season: 

Coach 

1. Coaching Certificate Level #1 or greater 

2. Speak Out Certificate (also called 
Prevention Services) 

3. Police Check 

4. 4) C.H.I.P.S Certified (Novice Level and 
Lower) 

Trainer 

1. Trainers Certificate Level # 1 or greater 

2. Speak Out Certificate (also called 
Prevention Services) 

3. Police Check 

Continued on page 8 

 

FOH is a private organization that is proud to fund 
all or part of a child's hockey costs (registration, 
equipment, etc.) in the strictest of confidence. 

We believe that every child in Woolwich has the 
right to play hockey, and we want to help deserving 
kids lace up. 

Please contact Jim Radcliffe for more information 
jim.radcliffe@friendsofhockey.ca   

 

 

Dan Snyder Foundation 
Scholarship 
ATTENTION MIDGET & JUVENILE PLAYERS 

The Dan Snyder Memorial Scholarship offers a 
scholarship specifically for a Woolwich Minor 
Hockey Player.  The Scholarship is awarded to a 
Woolwich player who displays the same 
characteristics that led Dan to a successful athletic 
career:  

• Determination 
• Desire to Succeed 
• Good Sportsmanship 
• Community Involvement 

For application details please visit 
www.37risingstars.com for more information. 
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Concussion Management 
WMHA has implemented a Mandatory 
Concussion Program for all players atom and 
older. The CMRG concussion management 
program is the best in class and will help provide 
an even safer environment for our players to 
experience.  More information to come as the 
season gets underway. 

WMHA has once again teamed up with CMRG 
and will be hosting education seminars on 
concussions in September.  

If you have any questions, concerns, or feedback, 
please contact Dave Lee at 
dave.lee2@sympatico.ca. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Coach’s Corner – Continued from 
page 7 
 

Manager 

1. Speak Out Certificate (also called 
Prevention Services) 

2. Police Check 

**All coaches, Managers & Trainers will be 
required to submit an updated Police Check prior 
to the start of the season.  
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Wildcats Registration Information 
Fees for the 2013-2014 season are outlined in the table below: 

Level Birth Year Rate Before May 31 Rate After May 31 
Initiation (1 ice time/week) 2010 – 2009 – 2008  $325 $400 

Pre-Novice (2 ice times/week) 2007 $469 $544 

Novice 2006 – 2005  $499 $574 

Atom 2004 – 2003  $536 $611 

PeeWee 2002 – 2001  $569 $644 

Bantam 2000 – 1999  $581 $656 

Midget 1998 – 1997 – 1996  $592 $667 

Juvenile 1995 – 1994 – 1993  $500 $575 

 

If you register online, you must drop off your 
cheque before permission to skate forms will 
not be signed. 

• Cheques can be made payable to 
Woolwich Minor Hockey and may be 
post-dated for no later than August 1st, 
2013. 

• Please send completed registration to: 
WMHA PO Box 204, Elmira ON N3B 
2Z6 or drop off at the hockey office. 

• First time registrants must provide a 
copy of the player’s birth certificate to 
WMHA and will always receive the 
early registration rate. 

• A 10% discount applies to families with 
3 or more participants. 

• There is an additional fee of $75 for all 
non-Woolwich residents. 

 

New to Woolwich? 
If you have just moved to Woolwich and you 
previously played hockey with another 
association you will need to contact the hockey 
office for details on the transfer process 

NOTE: If your child decides not to play hockey 
in the fall you will be eligible for a refund. This 
refund will be pro-rated based on the date of 
withdrawal and a $20 administration fee will be 
charged. 

If you have any questions please contact: 

Jodi Young - WMHA Office 
Administrator/Registrar 

Phone: 519-669-2789 or email: 
hockeyoffice@woolwichminorhockey.ca 
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Gearing Up For Rep Tryouts 
By Mike Lenaers, VP Rep Hockey 

Welcome to another hockey season in 
Woolwich. 

This year we will have two teams competing at 
the AA level; our Major Atom and Major 
PeeWee teams have proven again that they can 
compete at this level.  In saying this, we have 
also developed many players to be able to 
compete in AAA level in various centers this 
year. 

New this year is the ruling from Hockey 
Canada taking body checking out of PeeWee 
hockey. Body checking will begin in Minor 
Bantam effective this year. 

Woolwich is an A classification center and we 
will compete at this level with all other 
registered representative teams. We will also 
continue to participate with the Additional 
Player Movement Policy also known as the 
NRP process (non-resident player) . 

Woolwich has made a commitment to 
participate fully in the Made for Ontario policy 
with the possibility of 3 non-resident players 
playing on our Rep Teams from Minor PeeWee 
to Midget. 

The tryouts will be open to all that qualify and 
have obtained proper forms for the A level 
teams. All positions are open and if the non-
resident players are selected during tryouts by 
the coaching staff they will be signed to that 
teams’ roster. 

If you have any questions regarding this policy 
or our “Exceptional player” policy please feel 
free to contact me. 

 

 

 

 

We will continue this year with a one-time 
tryout fee of $20 for rep teams that is payable at 
the first tryout the player attends. 

Should a player decide not to participate during 
the A tryouts, but then start their tryouts at the 
AE level, they must still pay the $20 fee. 

Please note that anyone wishing to try out for a 
Rep team, including AE, must be at one of the 
first three ice times. 

It is expected that players will first go to the A 
level tryout and then to the AE team once 
released from the A team. 

Anyone from Woolwich Township can try out 
for any team in their age group, but coaches can 
reduce the numbers after one ice time as they 
have limited ice available to pick their teams. 

Please let your coaches know if you want to be 
considered for the Rep team at the first skate. 

Scheduling information can be found on the 
Woolwich Minor Hockey website at 
www.woolwichminorhockey.ca. Mark your 
calendars with the important tryout dates listed 
on the next page. 

To everyone, let’s keep the tryouts as positive 
and stress-free as possible for all players 
involved in this process. Best of luck to 
everyone as they go through the tryouts. 
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2013-2014 Rep Team Tryout Dates 
Major Novice  Tyke Select 
TUES SEPT 3              

 

4:00-5:00 MCLEOD MON SEPT 9 

 

4:00-5:00 SNYDER 
THURS SEPT 5 

 

6:30-7:30 MCLEOD FRI SEPT 13 
   

 

6:30-7:30 MCLEOD 
SUN SEPT 8 12:30-1:30 MCLEOD SUN SEPT 15 

  
3:00-4:00 MCLEOD 

 
Novice AE  Atom AE 
MON SEPT 9 

 

5:00-6:00 SNYDER TUES SEPT 10 

 

7:30-8:30 MCLEOD 
FRI SEPT 13 

 

5:00-6:00 SNYDER SAT SEPT 14 
   

 

3:00-4:00 SNYDER 
SUN SEPT 15 4:10-5:10 MCLEOD SUN SEPT 15 

  
5:20-6:50 MCLEOD 

 
Minor Atom A  Major Atom AA 
WED SEPT 4             

 

5:00-6:00 MCLEOD TUES SEPT 3              

 

7:00-8:00 SNYDER 
FRI SEPT 6 

 

6:00-7:00 SNYDER FRI SEPT 6 
   

 

7:00-8:00 SNYDER 
SUN SEPT 8 5:00-6:00 SNYDER SUN SEPT 8 

   
6:00-7:00 SNYDER 

 
Minor PeeWee A  PeeWee AE 
WED SEPT 4              

 

7:00-8:30 SNYDER TUES SEPT 10             

 

8:30-9:30 MCLEOD 
THURS SEPT 5 

 

7:30-8:30 MCLEOD FRI SEPT 13 
  

 

7:30-8:30 MCLEOD 
SUN SEPT 8 7:00-8:00 SNYDER SAT SEPT 14 

   
8:30-9:30 SNYDER 

 
Major PeeWee AA  Minor Bantam 
TUES SEPT 3              

 

8:00-9:00 SNYDER THURS SEPT 5 

 

8:00-9:00 SNYDER 
THURS SEPT 5 

 

8:30-9:30 MCLEOD FRI SEPT 6 
   

 

8:00-9:00 SNYDER 
SUN SEPT 8 8:00-9:00 SNYDER SUN SEPT 8 

   
7:30-8:30 MCLEOD 

 
Bantam AE  Major Bantam 
TUES SEPT 10              

 

8:30-9:30 SNYDER TUES SEPT 3              

 

9:00-10:00 SNYDER 
FRI SEPT 13 

 

8:30-9:30 MCLEOD THURS SEPT 5 
   

 

9:30-10:30 MCLEOD 
MON SEPT 16 6:00-7:00 SNYDER TUES SEPT 10 

   
7:00-8:30 SNYDER 

 
Minor Midget  Major Midget 
THURS SEPT 5             

 

9:00-10:30 SNYDER WED SEPT 4 

 

8:30-10:00 SNYDER 
SUN SEPT 8 

 

8:30-9:30 MCLEOD FRI SEPT 6 
   

 

9:00-10:00 SNYDER 
MON SEPT 9 8:30-10:30 MCLEOD MON SEPT 9 

   
8:00-10:00 SNYDER 

 
Midget AE  Juvenile 
TUES SEPT 10              

 

9:30-10:30 MCLEOD THURS SEPT 12              

 

9:00-10:00 SNYDER 
THURS SEPT 12 

 

9:30-10:30 MCLEOD SAT SEPT 14 

 

8:00-9:00 SNYDER 
SUN SEPT 15 7:00-9:00 MCLEOD FRI SEPT 20 

   
9:00-10:30 MCLEOD 
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House and Local League Start Up Schedule 
Initiation (Mini’s)  Atom LL 
SAT SEPT 14 8:30-9:30 A-L MCLEOD SAT, SEPT 14 4:00-5:00 A-L SNYDER 
SAT SEPT 14 9:30-10:30 M-Z MCLEOD SAT, SEPT 14 5:00-6:00 M-Z SNYDER 
MON SEPT 16 4:00-5:00 A-L SNYDER MON SEPT 16 6:30-7:30 A-L St.Jacobs 
MON SEPT 16 5:00-6:00 M-Z SNYDER MON SEPT 16 7:30-8:30 M-Z St. Jacobs 
SAT SEPT 21 8:00-9:00 A-L MCLEOD SAT SEPT 21 10:00-11:00 A-L MCLEOD 
SAT SEPT 21 9:00-10:00 M-Z MCLEOD SAT SEPT 21 11:00-12:00 M-Z MCLEOD 

   
Pre-Novice (Tykes)  PeeWee LL 
SAT SEPT 14 10:30-11:30 A-L MCLEOD 

 

SAT, SEPT 14 6:00-7:00 A-L SNYDER 
SAT SEPT 14 11:30-12:30 M-Z MCLEOD SAT, SEPT 14 7:00-8:00 M-Z SNYDER 
TUES SEPT 17 4:30-5:30 A-L ST.JACOBS TUES SEPT 17 6:30-7:30 A-L ST.JACOBS 
TUES SEPT 17 5:30-6:30 M-Z ST.JACOBS TUES SEPT 17 7:30-8:30 M-Z ST.JACOBS 
SAT SEPT 21 8:30-9:30 A-L ST.JACOBS SAT SEPT 21 2:00-3:00 A-L MCLEOD 
SAT SEPT 21 9:30-10:30 M-Z ST.JACOBS SAT SEPT 21 3:00-4:00 M-Z MCLEOD 

   
Novice LL  Bantam LL 
SAT SEPT 14 1:00-2:00 A-L SNYDER 

 

SAT, SEPT 14 6:30-7:30 A-L MCLEOD 
SAT SEPT 14 2:00-3:00 M-Z SNYDER SAT, SEPT 14 7:00-8:00 M-Z MCLEOD 
MON SEPT 16 4:30-5:30 A-L ST.JACOBS THURS SEPT 19 6:00-7:00 A-L MCLEOD 
MON SEPT 16 5:30-6:30 M-Z ST.JACOBS THURS SEPT 19 7:00-8:00 M-Z MCLEOD 
SAT SEPT 21 10:30-11:30 A-L ST.JACOBS SAT SEPT 21 12:30-1:30 A-L ST.JACOBS 
SAT SEPT 21 11:30-12:30 M-Z ST.JACOBS SAT SEPT 21 1:30-2:30 M-Z ST.JACOBS 

   
  Midget LL 
    

 

SAT, SEPT 14 8:30-9:30 A-L MCLEOD 
    SAT, SEPT 14 9:30-10:30 M-Z MCLEOD 
    WED SEPT 18 7:30-9:00 A-L SNYDER 
    WED SEPT 18 9:00-10:30 M-Z SNYDER 
    FRI SEPT 20 8:00-9:20 A-L ST.JACOBS 
    FRI SEPT 20 9:30-11:00 M-Z ST.JACOBS 
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 Summer 2013 

Upcoming Coaching Clinics 
In preparation for the 2013-2014 season, WMHA is offering the following clinics. The registration 
form is on page 13 of this newsletter.  

1) Coaches D1 Refresher - Thursday, August 22 

2) Coaches D1 Clinic - Sat, August 24 and Sunday August 25        

Coaching D1 Refresher 

 Date Time Location 

Cost 
(non-
WMHA 
coach) 

WMHA 
Coach 

Thursday August 22, 2013 6pm-10pm 
St. Jacobs Fire Hall 

3 Water Street, St. Jacobs 
$75 $37.50 

 

Coaching D1 Clinic 

 Date Time Location 

Cost 
(non-
WMHA 
coach) 

WMHA 
Coach 

Saturday, August 24th  

and Sunday August 25th 

8 am class 
start 

(registration 
at 7:30) 

St. Jacobs Fire Hall 

3 Water Street, St. Jacobs 
$180 $90 
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 WOOLWICH MINOR HOCKEY ASSOCIATION 
2013 COACHES CLINICS REGISTRATION FORM 

        EMAIL: hockeyoffice@woolwichminorhockey.ca   WEB:  www.woolwichminorhockey.ca 

NAME:          TELEPHONE:       

ADDRESS:               

EMAIL:         CENTRE:       

LEVEL/AGE COACHING:     PAYMENT AMOUNT: $     

 

CLINIC 
CLINIC CLINIC DATE TIME LOCATION COST 

Woolwich 

Minor    

Hockey 
 Coaches D1 Refresher 

(4 hrs) 
Thurs.,  August 22nd   6pm - 10pm 

St. Jacobs Fire hall 

3 Water St, St Jacobs 

$75 $37.50 

 Coach D1 Clinic  

(18 hours/2hrs ice)  

Sat., August 24th 

Sun., August 25th 

8 am Class 

starts! (Registration 

7:30AM) 

St. Jacobs Fire Hall 

3 Water St, St Jacobs 

$180 $90 

 

WOOLWICH MINOR HOCKEY ASSOCIATION 

P.O. Box 204, ELMIRA, ONTARIO N3B 2Z6 

TEL:  (519) 669-2789 

**CHEQUES CAN BE MADE PAYABLE TO WOOLWICH MINOR HOCKEY ASSOCIATION AND BE 
MAILED TO THE ABOVE ADRESS OR BE DROPPED OFF DIRECTLY AT THE HOCKEY OFFICE.  
CLINIC SPACES ARE LIMITED AND WILL BE FILLED ON A FIRST COME FIRST PAID BASIS. 48 
HOUR NOTICE REQUESTED IF UNABLE TO ATTEND OR FEE WILL BE KEPT, NO EXCEPTIONS. 

RESPECT IN SPORT/SPEAK OUT & TRAINER/TRAINER REFRESHER 

ARE NOW AVAILABLE AS ONLINE CLINICS. 

VISIT OMHA WEBSITE: WWW.OMHA.NET LOOK UNDER CLINCS FOR INFO 

 

OFFICE USE ONLY: 

PAYMENT RECEIVED: $_________________            DATE: _______________________             CHQ#_________________ 
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